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POLICY STATEMENT
 

The coalition believes it is crucial that the founding cultures and peoples of Canada be given 
their rightful recognition in the affairs of the nation in all respects. We believe that British 
culture needs to be promoted and enhanced. We think this is just as fair as allowing for the 
protections afforded French speaking, populations in Quebec. - A wise policy, in our view.

In view of this, we must ask that immigration cease to be discriminatory against those who 
originate from the continental European area as that is where we think the protections we 
are seeking for founding cultures of Canada can be best demonstrated. If we continue as we 
are to have more immigrants who are not from these areas we are in fact demonstrating 
that we are being unfair to those who have founded this country and given it what has made 
it a “paradise on earth” for all to see and desire for themselves as an example of how to 
live. We must be fair to all concerned. We ask no more! We’d like the Euro as our currency.

We suggest that the English language has been universally adopted as the official language 
of the world because the culture from which it comes continues to exhibit a fairness and 
judiciousness, rationality and kindliness that all peoples all over the world think right to 
accept. We would like to have a kindly approach taken to teaching this culture completely to 
those who will be altogether accepting of such great ideals. To those whose capacities are 
maximized and done justice to universally if we only preach the kindly message of true 
generosity, true fairness and kindness so that it comes from the heart to begin with, and is 
improved and actualized by showing the beauty of Jane Austen and Upstairs Downstairs.

To this end, we advocate a pro-active approach to immigration. We would like to see 
recognition for the credentials of those professionals such as Doctors from Russia, Ukraine, 
Romania, etc. We would like incentives such as a free home, furniture and cash rewards to 
those who we should therefore be much more completely welcoming of in this country and 
elsewhere. This is how we demonstrate that we can be fair and non-discriminatory in our 
policies. We must give credit where it is due and not base policies on blind concepts of 
justice, which equate applicants simply on their fact of existence. This is not “christianly” as 
many would have us believe but rather is an attempt to demonstrate that ignorance and 
unfairness can in fact win if we simply choose to allow for this to happen.  We say no more 
of this sort of thinking must exist. Lets do the right thing and reverse this process now!

Michael Chessman, Founder
Coalition for a Humanistic European British Canada
25 The Esplanade Box 5036 Toronto M5W-1N4
http://www.britishcanada.org
britishmail@rogers.com

mailto:britishmail@rogers.com
http://www.britishcanada.org/





